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This message has been replied to and forwarded.

Dear
Mrs.Agquilar, Mrs.E.Farrell ,E.P.A. officials

Our whole community is requesting that your office
refile, our claims. We are still suffering on a daily
basis because of the negative impacts from the City
Of Baton Rouge owned and operated North Baton Rouge
Sewage Treatment Plant. Baton Rouge (local), State
and federal government (s) continues to force
citizens to live in human waste. This note is a
formal complaint (s) / claim (s) from our community
to your office. If you need anything (information}
else please in form us in a TIMELY manner. Remember,
A TIMELY MANNER. Please send us the time frame your
office held the other complaint (S). Thanks,
Mrs.Ericka Farrell and others for your positive work.

Mr._ And The Concerned Citizens Of
University Place Subdivision

———- Ericka Farrell <Farrell.Erickalepamail.epa.gov>
wrote:
>

* Good vay
>

> We are scheduled for this conference call tomorrow
at 9:05 a.m. your
> time and 10:05 a.m. est.

The dial in number is
The code is

Ericka Farrell

External Compliance Program
Office of Civil Rights
US—-EPA

(202) 564-0717
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